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I STRONGLY OPPOSE HB 3166. 

 

This measure was already rejected by the citizens of Oregon! It is completely 

unethical for legislators to force this on voters. Ranked choice voting is unfair and a 

complete failure  

where it has been implemented. This is not appropriate for Oregon.  

 

Greg Vandehey  

 

 


